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HHS Official Predicts HIPAA Fines Will Increase
This Year

According to a political website, a Chief Regional Counsel predicted that HIPAA fines will increase
in the coming year, stating this was based on the number of matters in HHS’s pipeline. Consistent
with the saying “The cobbler’s children go unshod,” HHS could probably increase that number
substantially if they also audited law firms serving covered entities.

Click here to read the full excerpt.

http://thehill.com/policy/healthcare/209293-report-hhs-attorney-predicts-spike-in-hipaa-fines

